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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

MPC/OEA No. J032

Washington, D.C., July 18, 2008

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request inclusion of the topic “Persistent violations by the Government of Nicaragua of the principles and provisions of international law and international commitments in the fight against terrorism,” on the agenda of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for Thursday, July 24, 2008.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this request, I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

CAMILO OSPINA

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Nestor Mendez
Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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